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Greetings and Salutations! 
 

We hope you are all well and not going lockdown loco. It has been a while since we have 

been in touch, but we have been working away behind the scenes and have some exciting 

news to share with you. 
 

We have recently been lucky enough to gain funding to produce two new projects, through 

Leeds Inspired and the National Lottery Awards For All. 
 

The first project is a weekly online drama 

workshop with Leep1. These sessions are 

running on a Wednesday morning at 

11.30am through June, July and August. 

They are proving invaluable as a way to 

reconnect with our members (many of 

whom have taken part in previous 

theatre projects) whilst learning together 

about technology; and discovering what 

drama-based activities work best online. 

 Screen-grab from our first Zoom drama session. 
 

The second project is to produce an accessible website for Bright Sparks, in partnership with 

‘Schudio’ web design agency. We plan to deliver this over the coming months. We would be 

interested in involving as many members of the community as possible, Customers, Carers, 

Parents and Support Workers. To find out more about what you would like to see in the 

website we have attached a questionnaire. We would be grateful if you could fill it in and 

send it back to us. Alternatively, please feel free to drop us an email and share your ideas. 

We are working hard to find new solutions to work remotely and to strengthen links with 

our partner companies. Whatever happens we know we will be there to support each other. 
 

Finally, we want to wish you a happy summer, so sit back, crack open a Solero or a San 

Miguel and prepare for lockdown to wind down. 
 

The future is bright and sparking! 

Marc & John 
 

Bright Sparks Theatre Arts Company (C.I.C.) 
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